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FINAL STAFF REPORT ON THE CONSOLIDATION OF  
ST. CLAIR SECONDARY SCHOOL (SCSS) AND SARNIA COLLEGIATE INSTITUTE & 

TECHNICAL SCHOOL (SCITS) AND  
THE REVISION OF THE CITY OF SARNIA SECONDARY SCHOOL BOUNDARIES 

 
 
At the April 12, 2016 Regular Board Meeting, Administration presented the Final Staff Report on the Consolidation of 
St. Clair Secondary School (SCSS) and Sarnia Collegiate Institute & Technical School (SCITS) and the Revision of 
the City of Sarnia Secondary School Boundaries to Trustees for information only.  The report is posted on the 
LKDSB website www.lkdsb.net under Accommodation Review.   
 
Individuals wishing to delegate to the Board of Trustees at the April 26, 2016 Regular Board Meeting must email 
Trish Johnston at trish.johnston@lkdsb.net by 4:00 p.m. on April 20, 2016 or contact her by phone. 
 
Trustees will be asked to vote on the recommendations contained in the Final Staff Report at the May 10, 2016 
Board Meeting. To accommodate more members of the public, the May 10 Board Meeting will be held at Alexander 
Mackenzie Secondary School in Sarnia.   
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For additional information contact:  
Jane Bryce, Chair of the Board, 519-899-2619 
Jim Costello, Director of Education, 519-336-1500, Ext .31297 
Gary Girardi, Superintendent of Education – Capital Planning and Accommodation – 519-336-1500 Ext. 31486 
For reference information contact: 
Trish Johnston, Executive Assistant and Communications Officer 519-336-1530, Ext. 31230 
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